
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

          6 January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
   
Re: Awards Evening Thursday 13 January 2022 
 
Unfortunately, due to the significant increase of daily COVID cases, we have made the decision 
to cancel the Year 11 GCSE presentation and certificate evening planned for Thursday 13 
January.  We are extremely disappointed to not be able to host this event to celebrate the 
success of our students, but hope you understand our decision.  
 
Consequently, we will write to all award winners next week to let them know how they can collect 
their trophies.  
 
Also attached to this email is information from the exams office detailing how students can collect 
their official GCSE certificates.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Smith 
Director of Key Stage 4 


